
PHAB Education Services (02-2017) 

Release from Quarantine 

Dear  : 

This letter is to inform you that as of , you have reached the completion of your 
quarantine monitoring period following your potential exposure to novel coronavirus. 

Medina County Health Department (MCHD) has determined that you are no longer considered at risk 
for developing novel coronavirus from this potential exposure. Because your monitoring period has ended, 
you will no longer be asked to check your temperature twice per day and you are no longer required to 
maintain contact with MCHD. 

If you work in a healthcare setting, you may provide direct patient care. You may share this letter with your 
employer as confirmation that you are no longer considered at risk for developing novel coronavirus. 

MCHD would like to thank you for your cooperation and efforts to protect the health of Medina County 
residents. If you have any further questions please contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Krista Wasowski, MSW, MPH Date 
Medina County Health Commissioner 
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